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RR Crossing project on K-43 in Dickinson County  
 

The BNSF Railroad plans to close the tracks on K-43 in Navarre for repairs 

tomorrow, Wednesday, June 8th. While repairs are being made traffic will follow a 

detour around the area. The detour will take northboundK-43 traffic west on K-4 to K-15 

then north on K-15 to Old 40 (14th St.) then east to rejoin K-43. Southbound traffic will 

follow the route in reverse. 
 

Plans call for this to be a one day operation beginning at 5:00 am and finished on 
or about 5:00 pm. 
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2

nd
 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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